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    You may have noticed that I gave no report in July. This was due to me being in Canada fishing. I 
will note that I could not reschedule to not miss a monthly meeting. On a brighter note, we caught a lot 
of fish and ate accordingly. I also had many good conversations with a dear friend but solved no worldly 
problems. 
    Getting back to business, I did attend our district WECA meeting in Barron on July 10th. Many 
very informative speakers were present, and our CEO (Kurt Harris) was elected to the WECA board. The 
speakers highlighted a point that the direction that the industry is going is being manipulated by politics. 
This would be just fine if the powers in control would answer to the cooperative members and stand by 
the motto, (dependable and affordable power). Locally we directors do respond to the local concerns, 
and we have a very diverse board which enables us to have multiple views which after discussion makes 
us a very capable and responsible board. 
    As of lately, I, along with Kurt, have been working on the agenda for the August monthly 
meeting. I have come to realize that sometimes coordinating a meeting agenda is not as simple as it 
seems on the surface. But as I just mentioned, with a diversified board and staff it all comes together 
eventually. 
    I will mention again, if you have questions or concerns, contact a board member. We will get 
you answers or get you in contact with someone who can. My no. is 715 415 6077 and the remainder of 
the boards contacts is on the JREC web site. 
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